
Splash Pad Soft Opening Weekend 

 

This afternoon, June 2, 2023,  Public works was able to complete the final work at the park for 

the splash pad and we have turned the unit on.  It seems to be working fine, but in order to check 

things out will have a soft grand opened this weekend.  The splash pad will be on from 10 am till 

6 pm this weekend starting this afternoon at 4 pm.  It will be open for use tomorrow and 

Sunday.  Have a great weekend! 
 


